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  Weekly Buzz 

Welcome to the two new authors of the Weekly Buzz!  

Reception class have completed their first full week so well done to them (and the    
teachers!) Year 6 started their swimming lessons and next week girls and boys football 
clubs start after school. Lunch time chess club will be starting again soon. 

Year 6 were introduced to Book Fest this week which was very interesting. A big well done to all those 
in Year 6 who lead the Liturgical Prayer on Thursday, the readings were excellent. 

Congratulations to all our children  who demonstrated the value of being inquisitive this week. Next 
week we will be focussing on being responsible. 

A reminder to bring your coats now the weather is getting cooler and please bring healthy snacks to eat 
at break time. 

18th September 2023              Dinner menu: Week 3 

St John’s the Evangelist 

Mass Times 

Saturday 6.30pm 

Sunday 9.00am and 

11.00am (Children’s 

Liturgy) 

Reminders 

Tuesday 19th is school photograph day. Please ensure ALL children are in school uniform. 

Friday 22nd is our rescheduled Summer Fair. Children may wear their own clothes to school on Friday. 

There is NO FUN CLUB on Tuesday or Friday this week. Please collect your child at 3.20pm. 

Please encourage your child to bring healthy snacks such as fruit or vegetables to eat at break time. No 

nuts or Nutella etc as we are a nut free school. 

Please ensure children are in correct uniform and PE kit as per our uniform list. 

There is information and support available in the new Mental Health and SEN area of the school      

website. 
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Monday 

 

Fun club  3.20-5.20 

Y6 Swimming 

Y4 Meet the Teacher 2.30pm 

Tuesday Fun club 3.20-5.20 

School Photographs 

Y1 Meet the Teacher 2.30pm 

NO FUN CLUB 

Wednesday 

 

Fun club 3.20-5.20 

Y2 Meet the Teacher 2.30pm 

Thursday 

 

Fun club 3.20-5.20 

Y5 Meet the Teacher 2.30pm 

Friday Fun club 3.20-5.20 

Summer Fair 

NO FUN CLUB 

Own clothes day 

Attendance for w/c 11/09/23 =  95.9% 

Reception 99.7% 

Year 1 97.6% 

Year 2 94.1% 

Year 3 94.3% 

Year 4 93.8% 

Year 5 95.7% 

Year 6 96.7% 

Whole school attendance this year = 96.5 % 

Attendance Target—96% 

Happy Birthday and Best Wishes on your special day! 

YR—Albert 

Y2—Jacob & Amelia 

Y6—Aria 

Catholic Life 

Lord God 

Creator of the world and all life. We come before you as we 

begin a new school year, looking forward with hope and 

trusting always in your goodness. 

May we be open to the many possibilities that this year will 

bring in the story of our life and in the company of others. 

Bless our school community , bless our families. Stay with 

us, Lord, on our journey. 

Amen 



Celebration Assembly —Inquisitive 

Reception 

Isaac 

Our first certificate goes to Isaac for being inquisitive about the ‘Magic Porridge Pot’ 

and asking lots of questions. Well done. 

Year 1 

Lucas 

Our first Star Value has been awarded to Lucas! Since Lucas joined Year 1, I have no-

ticed how engaged he is in his learning. He is eager to find out more about whatever 

we have been learning about. He asks questions and makes sure he is always ready to 

learn so that he doesn’t miss anything. Well done Lucas, I am enjoying seeing how 

keen you are! 

Year 2 

Amelia 

Amelia has been inquisitive this week, she has been asking questions in class but also 

answering questions to demonstrate her learning. She is hard working and takes on 

board advice to improve further. Well done Amelia, keep up the good work. 

Year 3 

Noah H 

Noah has settled in year 3 well and adapting to our class routines. Noah has been very 

inquisitive and is always asking questions to further his learning. Well done Noah. This 

will help develop your learning in year 3, just ensure the questions are relevant to the 

topic being discussed. 

Year 4 

Thomas 

Our inquisitive certificate this week goes to Thomas. It was great to see Thomas using 

questions throughout Science to deepen  his understanding. He used his new found 

knowledge within  his work and it was great to see. Well done Thomas, keep it up! 

Year 5 

Barnaby 

Barnaby has demonstrated the value of being inquisitive this week n Year 5. He con-

tributed deeply into our discussions about theological and scientific beliefs—asked 

probing questions about whether people could have differing beliefs such as believing 

in both truths. I was impressed with the mature way he approached the topic and 

showed genuine interest and understanding that people are entitled to their own  

beliefs. 

Year 6 

Issac R 

He has come back to school with an inquisitive mind. We were particularly impressed 

when we had a visitor this week introducing this years Book Fest. Issac had many 

questions for them and it was obvious to us that he wanted to lean more. Well done 

Issac. 


